
Friday 2nd  

February 

Dear Parents 

 

On Friday 2nd February we are taking the young people to Romsey Rapids for a “Pool 

Disco” evening.  The pool will be supervised by lifeguards but if your child is not able to 

swim 25m continuously we will need to know and will have to ask them to stay within their 

depth in the pool.  We will meet at TBC at 7pm and travel by car or minibus to the pool, 

returning at around 10pm.   

 

It is essential that we have a signed permission slip for each young person—please 

complete the form below and return it to us by Friday 26th January.  The cost of the trip is 

£3 each. 

 

Please make sure they remember their swimming costume and towel and change for the 

lockers.  There may be a few minutes to buy snacks at the café afterwards (depending how 

quickly they change) but this is entirely optional. 

 

If there are any questions please email Lizzie at lizzie@thornhillbc.org.uk 

 

Matt, Karen, Katie, Rob, Lizzie and Paul 

I give permission for ___________________________________________________ to attend the 

Youth@TBC outing to Romsey Rapids on Friday 2nd February.  I understand that he / she will be 

transported in a minibus driven by a qualified driver or in a private car belonging to a DBS checked 

leader. In an emergency, if I cannot be contacted I give permission for the group leader to authorise 

urgent medical treatment  on my behalf.   

           My child is able to swim 25m.  

I enclose payment of £3.00 in cash or a cheque made payable to “Thornhill Baptist Church” 

 

During the trip, in an emergency, I can be contacted on this number _____________________________ 

 

Signed ___________________________________  Print name __________________________________ 

ROMSEY RAPIDS 


